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NEW YEAR

xJ CELEBRATION

JACKSONVILLE, OR

W %fméman 2.,
Saturday, February 15, 2025 Gy

10am to 3pm

Jacksonville’s New City Hall, Community Center, Library, and The Miners’ Bazaar

The Southern Oregon Chinese Cultural Association is the proud
organizer of this annual celebration. To be a part of the festivities with
a booth or to present a short program, apply through www.socca.us.
Activity must be Asian, cultural, educational, and family-friendly.

DEADLINE: January 25, 2025
Email: info2023.socca@gmail.com

International
Program

Southern Oregon Chinese Cultural Association is an independent 501 ¢(3) organization
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